
Dear Sirs, 
 
Please find attached my responses to the Local plan 2031 document. 
Apologies that I have sent by email but I have found your online submission system almost impossible to use. 
 
I have however used the downloadable submission document in order to comply with the process as best I can. 
 
I trust this will be forwarded to the Planning Inspector for due consideration 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Charles Cottriall  

 


